
Year 4 won the attendance cup for last 

term 

 

Sickness Bugs 

We have a few children poorly 

with this sickness/diarrhoea bug. 

Please remember if your child 

catches the bug, the exclusion 

time from school is 48 hours 

from the last time they were sick 

or had diarrhoea.  Please adhere 

to these HPA guidelines to help 

us get rid of the infection. 
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This Week’s Teachers Awards 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

This Week’s Top Table 

 

 

Red Row First School Newsletter 

Icy Mornings 

Please watch for Parentmail text messages 

informing you to use the main entrance.  

The yard is often very slippery first thing 

in the morning so it is safer not to open the 

side gate.   
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